
IUPAP statement on the tragic events occurring in Ukraine 
 
We are consternated by the news regarding the Russian military offensive in Ukraine and the 
terrible consequences that this has on the lives of our colleagues in Ukraine.  We extend our 
deepest sympathy and solidarity to them and to all the Ukrainian people at this difficult 
time. We praise the large number of Russian colleagues who have expressed their sympathy 
for their Ukrainian colleagues and demanded peace for their countries (e.g., see https://trv-
science.ru/en/2022/02/we-are-against-war-en/)1. In our 100th anniversary this year, we note 
the critically important historical role that IUPAP has always strived to play in bringing 
physicists together across political divides even during our most difficult years in the past. 
IUPAP continues to embrace and promote scientific collaboration across the world as a 
driver for peace. 
 
The IUPAP Executive Council 
 

1. The link has been suppressed by Russian authorities. Please find the text on: 
https://www.eureporter.co/world/russia/2022/02/24/an-open-letter-from-russian-
scientists-and-science-journalists-against-the-war-with-
ukraine/?fbclid=IwAR1FLryMxAMAVpnwDdSp-
dF3zId40xCBKOiDpI3LkyaLHD1ABG4SjmBRk_8#.YheyVwO9o4s.twitter 

 
 


